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October 4, 2018

Prakash Mohan
Managing Director

Mindset Software Technologies
Via Email
Dear Prakash

Thank you for informing us of the potential risks within our video casting product. Your detailed research and analysis
turned out to be instrumental in assisting D2L. Developers and Engineers in reproducing and resolving these findings in
hours.

The fight to keep technology services safe and secure is a daunting directive and is made all the easier as a community.
Working with Mindset Software Technologies has been a delight and we are looking forward to our partnership in
continuing the realization of this mandate.

Kind Regards

/

Mike Maloney
D2L Security Officer
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